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BELLAVITA

AT GREEN TEE

November 18, 2016

To: Miller Pools
3639 Watters Road
Pasadena, TX 77504-2329

Attention: Mike Miller President;

By a previous email to our Club Manager you expressed an interest in continuing to support
BellaVita at Green Tee HOA under our 2016 pool maintenance contract at the existing prices
into the year 2017. We are in the process of competing all of our standard contracts for the year
2017 but do not have an SOW ready to submit to you for bidding. Therefore, we would like to
accept your offer and extend our present contract with you until March 31, 2017 at the existing
cost per month by which time you should have received a request for proposal from us.

If this is agreeable please sign below and return to the undersigned.

Sincerely,
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Ronald H. Gerlach,
President, BellaVita at Green Tee HOA
1548 N. Riviera Dr.
Pearland, TX 77581

Cc: Rex Hemme, Facilities Committee Chair

Michelle King, FSR General Manager

I accept the offer to continue the Miller Pool contract with BFHOA to March 31, 2017.
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Michael Miller, Miller Pools Dated



